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Leonie Hoult

From: Town Clerk <clerk@bungaytowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 March 2024 10:07
To: Licensing
Subject: !8 Broad Street Bungay 

Categories: LH

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Bungay Town Council would like to recommend that the East SuƯolk Council rejects the request for a 
premises licence on the following grounds: 
 

 The temporary usage in December has established that the premises became a focal point for 
anti-social behaviour.  

 The narrowness of Brandy Lane presented several problems for this venue. Residents reported 
unacceptable noise, urination in the alley way and littering. Smokers loitering in Brandy Lane 
are also an issue.  

 The Town Council consider that this is totally inappropriate as an on-premises licenced venue 
because of the location in a mainly residential area of the town and nature of the listed 
building. 

 The lack of appropriate sound proofing proposals and the impact this will have on the 
residents.  

 That there are more suitable empty premises available in the Town for a licenced venue.  
 We would recommend that the venue is maintained as a retail space as recommended in the 

local plan.  

 
 
Best Regards 
 
Roz Barnett 
Town Clerk,  
Bungay Town Council 
1a, Broad Street, Bungay NR35 1EE 
01986 894236 
clerk@bungaytowncouncil.gov.uk 
 
Confidentiality and Privilege: This email and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may 
be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or 
show them to anyone; please reply to this email and highlight the error. This document is privileged and benefit 
of the privilege belongs to Bungay Town Council. The provision of this document does not amount to any 
waiver of privilege. This document is provided to Bungay Town Council correspondents in complete 
confidence and should not be disclosed to any other person without Bungay Town Councils prior consent. 
 
Security Warning and Viruses: Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that internet 
email is not 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and accept this lack of 
security when emailing us. Although we have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free 
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from any virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient should ensure they are 
actively virus free. 
 
Please see the Council privacy policy on our website www.bungaytowncouncil.gov.uk 
 
 

Click here to report this email as spam. 


